
 

 

The Journey to Recognition is 
heading to QLD 

 
 The Journey is an epic relay across our country 

to recognise Aboriginal and Torres Strait 
Islander peoples in the Constitution. Be part of 
the movement as it travels through your town. 

We’re planning our next steps on this historic 
Journey. If your organisation or community 
group are interested in holding an event or 
inviting the Journey for a cuppa, please email 
suggestions to journey@recognise.org.au  
 
To find out more about where we are heading 
and ideas for events in your town visit ‘Host 
the Journey’ at recognise.org.au/thejourney  
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